Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

Vaccine Clinics Scheduled at FCBDD's Northeast Center

The Franklin County Public Health Department will conduct vaccine
clinics in February in partnership with the Franklin County Board of
Developmental Disabilities and ARC Industries at Northeast Center,
500 N. Hamilton Road, Gahanna. Free COVID vaccines will be given
to members of the community.

The vaccine clinics are open to the public and will be held on February
10, 11, 24 and 25 from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Those who receive their
first dose will receive a $100 gift card as long as supplies last.
Vaccines will be available for anyone age 5 and older.
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